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Subject:   FCC File No. 0908-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello Behnam!
I received your email this morning and I have updated each frequency to include the  emission type.
Sorry about not doing that. My mistake.   

I also updated the experiment overview attachment to include the area of operation with a latitude and
longitude and a radius. Hopefully these updates make the submission adequate.   
Thanks!
Samuel


